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After 3 years of out of control homeless “camping” the last thing we need is more 

“camping” Cities like DALLAS cannot afford to monitor and clean up after “campers”. 

Our children deserve safe and clean parks free of drug use and unsanitary practices 

which will  not be the case if we encourage and sanction “camping . “ Please vote 

against this bill our children deserve better.  


